
USED TOY  
AND  
TOMBOLA DONATIONS NEEDED 
for  
The Winter Fair 

Its the perfect time of year to have a good clear 
out to make room for new toys and gifts. If you 
have any unwanted toys in good condition, 
please donate them to our Winter Fair! 


Toys including cuddly ones, dolls, puzzles, 
fancy dress costumes & games are very much 
welcome. 


Items we are looking for for the Tombola table are anything from a bottle of 
fizz to a can of soup, anything goes! There will also be a sweet/chocolate 
Tombola so items such as chocolate bars, packs of sweets to selection 
boxes would be fabulous! 


There will be two marked bins outside the main gate at drop off and pick up 
where you can leave your donations.  


Many thanks!!


FAB 

(Friends Association of Bonneville)


